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July 6, 2017

Dear Nanaimo City Council,

We are writing to you with our concerns regarding Bylaw No. 4500.110, the property at location of 5030 Hammond
 Bay Road.

The residents of Renee Place and Hammond Bay Road are all opposed to the proposed rezoning application
 (RA000376) of the above property.

Our multiple concerns include the following:

- Williamson Road is the main route to Frank J Ney Elementary School and a potential 10 more families living at
the end of the road in such a small area will create much more congestion in an already very congested road during
the ten months school is in session (this creates a safety concern for all the students walking to and from school,
plus holds up traffic in an already busy area); as a side note - Frank J Ney is undergoing a massive reconstruction
over the next year, but is slated to only accommodate the families being affected by the closure of Rutherford
Elementary

- removal of the trees on the Hammond Bay side of the existing residential home - we are worried that the drainage
on the proposed properties will negatively affect the current properties as well as compromising of the root systems
of any remaining trees; substantial increase in noise from traffic along Hammond Bay Road with the road being
exposed to our properties; removes any and all shade provided by the trees currently

- where the sewer lines are currently proposed to be placed, no other trees by the fence line on the property can be
saved - the add a nice view from all properties located on the other side of the fence, plus there are multiple bird
species that nest in the trees

- there are several species of wildlife on the property daily that will be displaced with the loss of green space

Overall the proposed subdivision of this property and the density of new houses affects all of our privacy and
 current appreciation of the area surrounding our homes. 

Thank you for your time and we hope that you will take our reasons into consideration and will oppose this rezoning
 application.

Sincerely,

Stephen and Adrienne Epp - 
Rebecca Hauca and Darren and Teresa Hauca - 
Jason and Paula Kuffler - 
Gursharan Gurm - 
Boota Bhatti - 
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